
WATER DISTRICT NO. 49 
KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Water District No. 49 Board of 
Commissioners has scheduled a Special Board meeting to be held on 
Monday, May 19th, 2025 at 4:30 p.m.   
 
The business to be conducted is described as follows: This meeting is a 
normal business meeting moved from May 14th, 2025 its original date.  
 
 
      Tom Jovanovich, President 
      Board of Commissioners   


